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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3243 

 
Attention Provider Type 64 (Hospice):   

Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2024 Annual Rates Update 
The annual rates update for Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2024 for provider type (PT) 64 (Hospice) has been entered in 
the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS).  The updated rates are effective on claims with dates of 
service on or after October 1, 2023, and with revenue codes 0551, 0650, 0651, 0652, 0655 and 0656. 

Any claims submitted by PT 64 with dates of service on or after October 1, 2023, that were processed on or after 
October 1, 2023, through December 19, 2023, that paid the FFY 2023 rates will be reprocessed automatically to 
pay the FFY 2024 rates.  Results of any reprocessed claims will be reported on a future remittance advice. 

When claims are reprocessed, please be aware that all system and clinical claim editor edits are applicable.  As a 
result, there may be no additional payment, and other claim denials may be received.  Providers have the right to 
appeal denied claims, including those denied upon reprocessing.  Please refer to Medicaid Services Manual 
Chapter 100 and the Billing Manual for information concerning the claim appeal process and time frames. 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C100/Chapter100/
http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C100/Chapter100/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/nv_billing_general.pdf

